
From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2017 9:04 PM 
To: JUDtestimony 
Cc: rkailianu57@gmail.com 
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB1291 on Feb 3, 2017 14:00PM 
 
Categories: Yellow Category 
 

HB1291 
Submitted on: 2/2/2017 
Testimony for JUD on Feb 3, 2017 14:00PM in Conference Room 325 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Rachel L. Kailianu Individual Oppose Yes 

 
 
Comments: Any change to our constitution is wrong especially when we the people no 
longer will have a voice/vote as to who will be our Governor and Lt. Govenor. The 
people should have a voice to elect a Vice President but the political parties have taken 
that perfect right away. So God bless America's President and Vice President. 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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